
Sunday August 13       9:00am  Worship and Fellowship  
Sunday August 13       1:00pm  Fun Fest at Trinity  
Monday August 14       9:00-11:00am Office Staffed 
Wednesday August 16    1:30-4:00pm Office Staffed  
Sunday August 20        9:00am   Worship and Fellowship 

Thank you for supporting the ministry &  
mission of Trinity Lutheran Church! 

8/6/2023  
Weekly attendance: 50 Online: 8 

 
July Financial Report 

Ending Balance in the General 
Fund:  $5,253.45| 
Income:                             $20,274 
Expenses:                         $21,213 
Income Less Expenses:        -$939 

YTD Numbers: 
Income:                               $98 936 
Expenses:                         $101,663 
Income Less Expenses:       -$2,727

You can sign up to help in  
worship on the sign up sheet in the 

fellowship hall or online.  
www.trinityhammond.org 

 

August 13 

Reader:  Judy Larson 

Ushers:   

Communion Server:  

Sound/Video Tech:  Ron Pratt 

Power Point:   

Coffee/Fellowship: Team  K 

 

August 20 

Reader:   

Ushers:   

Sound/Video Tech:  Ron Pratt 

Power Point:   

Coffee/Fellowship: Team  L 

715-7962788 

trinitylutheranchurch@gmail.com 

www.trinityhammond.org 

Pastor Kim Suhr 

call/text 715-821-6398 

tlchpastor@gmail.com 

Scan this QR code 

and you will be 

taken to Trinity’s 

“Give” page. Scroll 

all the way to the 

end for the yellow 

“donate” button. 

Pastor Kim will be on vacation from August 

14-20. Please contact Pastor Annie Ladnier 

from Hope Lutheran in River Falls at  

309-781-0509 if you have a pastoral  

emergency. 

August 13, 2023 

Sisters and the  
memories shared.  

The Bobtown Boys (L-R)  Duane Werner, Bill Gnatzig and  Lonnie Hamilton  

will lead us in worship today.  

The Bobtown Boys is a trio of seasoned but not quite over the hill musicians. They lean 

toward songs that match their years, but have been known to stray musically from time 

to time. The three met at an open mic session in Roberts (therefore the Bobtown name) 

and quickly discovered their voices, instruments and senses of humor were a match 

made perhaps not in Heaven, but close enough. In total, the trio has well over a century 

of entertaining experience and are thankful to be able to keep adding to that tally.  

Pick up a list of what is needed in fellowship hall. 



WELCOMEGUESTS—- 

Connection Cards are located in the chair racks.  Guests and invited to fill these out if 

they would like more information about the ministry at Trinity or would like the pastor to 

contact them. You may place them in the offering plate or give to the pastor.  

Open House Meal for SCC Middle School 

We have a great opportunity to get outside our doors and support the middle school  

students and families as they come to their open house to prepare for the new school year! 

We will be serving Walking Tacos on Thursday August 24 from 5:00-6:30 PM (or until 

food is out). We will need a few extra hands to prepare the meat, serve the meal, and do-

nate food items.  This will be a great opportunity for us to connect with local families! Sign 

up in narthex or online (watch for link in Peek of the Week.) 

CYF Update 

The CYF (Children, Youth & Family) team is hoping to create more opportunities to serve 

and care for families in our community!  Please keep in mind that all the CYF members are 

parents themselves and don’t always have availability to host these events.  They know 

first hand what is helpful and we’ll need the whole congregation’s help! 

Other ideas we have for upcoming events are, an early morning drive by for donuts and 

juice before school one day,  special events for families with young children especially in 

winter, and possibly some special middle school nights for fun and fellowship. 

CYF Gertens Mum Sale 

All these ideas do take some resources and we’d like to do a little fundraising to help get 

them off the ground.  Gertens has beautiful Fall flowers that we will use to decorate our 

sanctuary for Rally Day and then you can take them home!  Look for a brochure in the  

fellow hall or go to www.gertensfundraising.com and enter code 785 for Trinity. We  

receive 30% of the profits.  Order deadline is August 28. 

BOLT, BAM and CONFIRMATION REGISTRATION 

Watch for registration for these ministries the week of August 20th.  We are excited to be 

partnering with Gethsemane Lutheran in Baldwin for BAM and Confirmation this year! 

Prayer Requests 

*Prayers of healing for Delores H and  
   Jackie Peterson Schupp.  
 

Prayer Prompt for the Week  Pray for the state of Hawaii and those affected by the fires. 

 

Prayer Practice for the month of August: This is the time of year that kids and staff are 

preparing for and returning to school!  Pray for all the schools that Trinity children and 

youth attend.  SCC Elementary, SCC Middle School, SCC High School,  Greenfield Ele-

mentary (BW), Viking Middle School (BW), Greenwood Elementary (RF). As well as the 

many secondary schools of our young adults!  

 

Submit a Prayer Request: Please fill out the blue prayer request sheet in the sanctuary 

and place in the offering plate or email tlchwelca@gmail.com  or call the church office 

and leave a message 715-796-2788. 

Attention All Trinity Women! 

WELCA of the St. Croix Valley  

Conference is hosting a day long 

retreat.   

Kathy Jensen from Trinity will be 

attending and welcomes anyone to 

attend with her.  Contact Kathy 

for more information.  


